Gloria Thomas

There are two actively flowing streams / creeks moving thru the property, not irrigation ditches.
This waterway flows into the Hoback river - which is a a protected waterway. The noise regulations
are very indefinite and loosely worded. Residential properties that would be impacted must be
considered with the noise and traffic contamination that will be generated if approved.

This is not an industrial area and shouldn't be approved as such. Please schedule a site visit to
confirm the questionable proposals of this project before approving anything.



